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I Delma Joan Dick of  do not want the Queensland State Government to
extend the “ state of emergency powers”.
The state government and the unelected bureaucrats have not handled well the powers that they have been
wielding for the benefit if the people.  The people know what they need to do to keep safe and losing their jobs
and being treated like second class citizens is not what should have happened. My will is that you stop this
madness now.
Thank you
DJDick
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